
Washington High School Booster Club 
Monday February 3, 2020 

5:30 PM 
 

● Call to order  

● Welcome and Introductions Coaches, Activity Directors, Liaisons and Booster Club members  

○ Sideline Cheer 

○ Softball 

○ Bowling 

● Secretary’s Report  

○ No Report, Anna was not able to make meeting 

● Treasurer’s Report  

○ Approval of November 2019 Financials (copies provided) 

■ Sheila motion; Larissa second 

○ Updates 

■ Dec - Jan financials combined and on website  

■ 2018 (FY ending 7-31-19) Tax return was completed and public disclosure is on 

website 

■ Approx. $62,000 in accounts 

● Committee Reports 

○ Membership-Amy was not in attendance 

■ Activity pass report and payment was submitted to district 

○ Website-Charity 

■ No report 

○ 2018 Presidents Bowl Last minute push - Need additional volunteers to fill committees 

● Mr. Malchow 

○ Current openings that should be filled soon. Assistant track, assistant cross country and 
assistant volleyball coaches.  

○ 14 activities were awarded the SDHSA Academic Award.  
○ State tournaments and season end activities for winter sports are starting soon. See the 

metro calendar for details.  
○ Spring activity meeting will be held soon. A parent link email will be sent with the time and 

date for each activity, along with information provided by each activity leader.  
○ All activities night will be on Thursday April 2nd at 5:30. This is for all incoming 9th -12th 

graders.  
○ Need volunteers for the spring track meet. Please contact Mr. Malchow if you can assist.  
○ There are a couple of activities that have been rescheduled due to the weather, be sure 

to check the Metro Calendar for those.  
● Mr. Conrad 



○ Registration for the 2020-2021 school year is February 13th. Counselors will be available 
to assist with registration questions at conferences on the 10th and 11th.  

○ Middle school open house was held last weekend.  
○ Conference are February 10th and 11th from 4-7:30pm  
○ Health Clinic is now virtual, it's a $49 fee to use. There will be more information available 

at conferences as well.  
○ Whscounseling.com has more information on registration for next year.  
○ Blended Learning - combination of online individual study and classroom study. There 

are a few class options currently available.  
○ President’s break is February 17th and 18th 
○ Smarter balance testing for Juniors is March 31st, April 1st, 2nd, and 7th. Seniors have a 

late start and activities are planned for freshman and sophmores.  
○ High school boundries task force meets again on February 19th. There will be public 

input meetings at each of the middle schools. Memorial - March 12th, Patrick - March 
16th, Whittier - March 26th, McGovern - April 7th and Edison - April 9th. All meetings are 
at 5:30pm 

● Giveaways 
● Meeting adjourned  

 




